
 

YEAR 1 EVENTS 
AUTUMN TERM 2024 

 

Below outlines some of the key events we have planned for Year 1 during the Autumn term 2024. The grid is 

broken down showing dates, events and a brief description of what the event is and if there is a contribution 

to the cost.  The events that have a cost next to them we will ask for that contribution nearer to the event to 

support it going ahead. 

 

We understand that you may not be able to attend all parent/carer events, but by providing this key 

information now, we hope it will help you plan ahead of the events you are invited to. More information about 

these events will be shared with you nearer the time. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

DATE EVENT DESCRIPTION COST 

Week beg:  

16th September 

More information on 

dates and time coming 

soon. 

Local Area Walks The children will be going on a short 

walk in the local area to support their 

Geography learning.  They will be 

observing the route and street 

furniture in the area. 

 

Week beg:  

23rd September 

 

Multicultural Week 

Food Tasting 

 

The children will have the opportunity 

to taste some food from a different 

country during the week. 

 

£1 

Thursday 26th September Harvest Festival Reverend Goodliff will be visiting KS1 

and leading a special Harvest 

Assembly. 

Food 

donations 

for HARP 

and Food 

Banks 

Friday 27th September 

3.00pm 

 

Multicultural Week 

Extended Open Door 

Come in to your child’s classroom and 

find out some of the exciting things 

they have been learning during the 

week. 

 

Tuesday 8th October 

9:00am 

RWInc Phonics 

Parents Meeting 

An information meeting about the 

next stage of phonics in Year 1. There 

will be an opportunity to observe part 

of a RWInc lesson in your child’s class 

afterwards. 

 

Friday 15th November 

3.00pm 

 

Share a book open 

door 

Come into class to share a book with 

your child. 

 

Wednesday 20th 

November 

9:00am-9:45am:  

Newt and Dragonfly 

2:15pm – 3.00pm:  

Duck and Heron 

Maths Workshop Come and find out more about how 

Maths is taught in Year 1. You will be 

able to take part in some fun maths 

activities with your child after an 

informative presentation. 

 

Wednesday 27th 

November –  

From 3.15pm in the Hall 

 

Christmas Fair Christmas fair for children and parents 

after school in the hall 

 

Thursday 19th December:  

9am: Newt and Heron 

2.30pm: Duck and 

Dragonfly 

Year 1 Christmas Crafts Come along and enjoy making some 

festive crafts with your child. 

£1 

 


